
Notice of Work Study Meeting 
Planning Commission 

 
The Van Buren Township Planning Commission 

Will Conduct a Work Study Session on  
The Application for a Cogeneration Facility 

Proposed for One Visteon Way 
Submitted by Hoosier Energy  

And 
The Visteon Corporation  

 
Thursday, April 19, 2012 

At 6:00 p.m. 
In the Board Meeting Room 

Of 
Township Hall 

46425 Tyler Road 
 
 
 
 
Charter Township of Van Buren 
46425 Tyler Road 
Belleville, MI  48111 
(734) 699-8913 


